School Psychologist Position 

The Benton Stearns Education District, Sartell, MN, has an opening for a 1.0 school psychologist, or intern, starting with the 2023-24 school year. Interested parties should submit a cover letter, resume, transcripts, and 3 letters of reference to: 

Erin Dohrmann
Benton-Stearns Executive Director
517 2nd St S 
Sartell, MN 56377
